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1 June 2018
Ms S Fick
Head of Legal Affairs
OUTA

via email to (D

Dear Ms Fick
COMPLAINT REGARDING FORMER MINISTER MUTHAMBI’'S CONDUCT
Thank you for your letter dated 25 April 2018 on the above matter.

Your matter is receiving attention as the Joint Committee on Ethics and Members’
Interests met on 31 May 2018 to discuss your complaint, among others.

Should you require future updates on your complaint you may contact the Registrar of

Members’ Interests, Adv N Vanara at (D' tc'crhone @D

@D | h-2\< also forwarded your letter to the co-chairpersons of the committee.

Yours sincerely

LECHESA TSENOLI MP
ACTING SPEAKER OF THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY



